
 

CUSTOMER CARE TEAM 

Classification: Public 

                                                                                                            30 June 2025 

                                     

                               

      MAERSK NIGERIA VESSEL NEWS 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

   

Please find below the current berthing activities in Nigeria: 

 

 

 

 

 

VESSELS SCHEDULED TO BERTH 

  

 

  

 

   
 

     

APAPA PORT 

VESSEL NAME Voyage 
Expected to 

berth 
Expected to 

Depart 
Rotation Number 

MAERSK ZAMBEZI   522W   01-July-2025 03-July-2025 
B 303 2025 

RDO GLORY   525S   03-July-2025 06-July-2025 
B 291 2025 

 

 

 

 
Should you require further information regarding transfer status of your cargo, please contact  

the customer care team on 09087848100. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

CUSTOMER CARE TEAM 

Classification: Public 

 
 
 

TIN CAN PORT 

VESSEL NAME Voyage 
Expected to 

berth 
Expected to 

Depart 
Rotation Number 

MAERSK ZAMBEZI   522W   01-July-2025 03-July-2025 B 304 2025 

RDO GLORY   525S   03-July-2025 06-July-2025 B 290 2025 

 
 
 

 
ONNE PORT   

VESSEL NAME Voyage 
Expected to 

berth 
Expected to 

Depart 
Rotation Number 

Big Dog   525S   01-July-2025 02-July-2025 Free Zone: 335 & 

Conventional: 487 

Additional: 

Conventional: 506 

    Freezone: 353 

MAERSK MONTE 

OLIVIA   

521W   06-July-2025 07-July-2025 Free Zone: B 311 

2025 & Conventional: 

B 310 2025 
 
The ETA is subject to change. 

  
*The provided date for the Rotation Number is estimated and not the actual date’s 
We will provide it once it is available. 
  

You are welcome to visit the following url to find the ETA, ETD, cargo tracking,  
tariff information’s at any time.  

www.maersk.com .  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Customer CARE Team  

at either NG.IMPORT@MAERSK.COM or 09087848100. 

 
 
This customer advisory is circulated several times a week as a service to our valued customers.  
Should you however wish to not receive these advisories kindly inform  
the Customer CARE Team accordingly. 
 

 

Best regards, 
The Customer CARE Team                                                           

http://www.maersk.com/
mailto:NG.IMPORT@MAERSK.COM

